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  Note verbale dated 8 January 2019 from the Permanent Mission of 

Armenia to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the Office 

of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office 

and other international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of 

the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, and has the honour to draw its 

attention to the memorandum of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Artsakh 

(Nagorno Karabakh Republic) on the issue of missing persons in the context of the 

Azerbaijan – Karabakh conflict, annexed to the letter dated 4 December 2018 from the 

Permanent Representative of Armenia to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-

General (A/73/628–S/2018/1085). 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia kindly requests the Office of the 

High Commissioner to circulate the present note verbale as a document of the fortieth 

session of the Human Rights Council under agenda item 4. 
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